29™ January 2015

Mr. Magnus Terns)d
Chief Executive Officer
UJPC Ireland

PO Box 321

Dublin 3

REF: 42125

RE: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin Countv Council held
on 21 Januarv 2015

Dear Mr. Temns)0,

At the meeting of the Clondalkin Area Committee held on the 21% January 2015 the
followmg motion was passed by the Members:

“That this Committee agrees that the Council write to the major mobile phone
providers (Vodafone, 02, Meteor, Three, Tesco, 48 Months) asking that they expand
the quality of their network coverage in Newcastle, Rathcoole, Saggart & Brittas.”

I would be obliged for your comments and response as soon as possible to enable me to
revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Edel Colgan
Senior Staff Officer



Lak

Clontart, Dt

South Dublin County Council
Ms Edel Colgan

Senior Staff Officer

Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department
County Hall
Tallaght
Dublin 24

3" February 2015 I : :
06 FES 2015 | upc

Your ref: 42125

Dear Ms Colgan

| refer to your letter of 29" January 2015 and the motion passed by the members of the Clondalkin
Area Committee in relation to network coverage quality provided by mobile phone operators.

UPC provides Television, Broadband and Telephony services to our customers. Any future mobile

offering from UPC will be over the Three mobile network as UPC does not operate its own mobile
network.

Yours sincerely

W//f?f

Magnu ernsjo
Chief Executive Ofﬁc




